
 

 
Free Travellers Aid Information Session 

This month Travellers Aid Australia will hold a free information session providing simple, 
practical travel related support and aid that helps travellers stay independent and confident.  

South Gippsland Shire Council invites all community members to participate in this free 
education session.  

The session will help the community understand the service provided by Travellers Aid and 
information about using public transport.  

Some of the topics covered will include the requirements about travel passes for Metro and 
V/Line travellers, the Myki card system and getting around on public transport by using 
mobility equipment and supports that are available.  

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Intake and Assessment Team Leader Sara Cox encourages 
residents to participate in this event.  

“Come along to the information session and learn more about these services as I know it will 
be a valuable session for everyone involved.  

“Travellers Aid is a great organisation and their aim is to help our community travel safely and 
understand the different options available to them,” said Ms Cox. 

The event will be held at the Leongatha RSL, Michael Place on 22 February from 1.00pm until 
2.30pm. To reserve a seat please contact Council’s Regional Assessment Service on 5662 
9370. 
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